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September 25, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

Our polyethylene resin suppliers have informed us of a resin price increase effective September 1st. 
This increase is due to rising feedstock costs, and lower than normal polyethylene inventory levels at 
the producers.

In response to this resin increase, ALL NEW ORDERS FOR STRETCH FILM RECEIVED ON OR 
AFTER OCTOBER 8TH WILL BE PRICED AT A 3-5% INCREASE.

All orders must call for IMMEDIATE DELIVERY. Based on current lead-times, we can only accept a 
limited number of new orders.

Orders placed at current prices will be limited to LESS THAN one month of your normal purchase 
levels. Pricing for orders accepted is based upon local lead-times and available resin.

Your Wrap Tite representative will be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

Sincerely,

6200 Cochran Rd. Solon Rd, OH 44139

Sunil Daga
President

"Your Source for Packaging, Shipping, & Safety Supplies"


